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This bill is nothing but a divisive political pandering tool.  Oregon was not a slave 

state and there are no residents of our state that were slaves.  This bill is insulting to 

the taxpayers you would be taking the money from who were never slave owners, as 

well as the people you'd be giving it to who were never slaves.   If you want to look at 

ways to uplift our residents financially look for ways to CUT the insane  taxes we 

already pay and create opportunities for people to prosper and grow. 


